
 
Dress Code 

 
Hillcrest Students are expected to wear: 

 
Monday thru Thursday Shirts: Hunter Green Hillcrest t-shirts available online at 
https://www.pmgschoolgear.com/collections/hillcrest-school-of-the-arts 
Or Hunter Green polo type collared shirts.   
Friday Shirts: Any color Hillcrest Elementary school shirt available online at 
https://www.pmgschoolgear.com/collections/hillcrest-school-of-the-arts 
Or any Hillcrest Elementary club or organization t-shirt.  
 
Bottoms: Traditional blue jean/denim fabric as well as khaki/tan. These may be in the 
form of pants, skirts, skorts, shorts, jumpers, or  joggers. They must be an appropriate 
length and fit. Pants or shorts may not hang on the hips inappropriately. Length of skirts 
and shorts should be mid-thigh or longer. All bottoms must be hemmed, meaning no 
frayed edges or cut-offs. Belts must be worn with all bottoms that have belt loops. 
 
Shoes: Tennis shoes or sneakers are preferred. No slip-on, slide on, or backless shoes are 
permitted as they may create a safety issue. Sandals and Crocs with a strap around the 
ankle are allowed.  
 
General Appearance: No extreme or excessive jewelry, hairstyles, makeup, etc, will be 
accepted. Excessive or extreme is defined as unsafe, distracting, or interfering with the 
educational process. The dress code will be enforced in all grade levels.   
 
SOAR, Jackson, Foundations I & II, and K Academy Uniforms: 
Please visit https://www.pmgschoolgear.com/collections/hillcrest-school-of-the-arts 
Any questions regarding academy uniforms, please contact your academy directors. 
          

 
 

We expect all Hillcrest students to follow the dress code every day. Extremes in 
dress, grooming, or appearance are NOT permitted, whether they are specified 

above or not. If you have any questions regarding dress code, please call or stop by 
the Hillcrest office. 


